
From: Erik Wallenius <erik@ward43.org>  
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 1:38 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: event attendance disclosure 
 
Sir, 
 
Alderman Smith attended the Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce's event today. 
 
As a public appearance, I wanted to make sure to share it with you. 
 
2020 PAC Advocacy Business Champion Award Luncheon | Honoring Lori Healey 
 
Hyatt Regency Chicago 
151 E Wacker Dr, Chicago, IL 60601, USA 
 
Registration & Networking: 11:30 AM 
Luncheon: 12:00 PM 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions and/or need further details. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Erik Wallenius 
Chief of Staff 
Alderman Michele Smith 
43rd Ward 
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